
 
 

CPSIA TRACKING GUIDELINES 
 
The Consumer Product Safety Improvement Act of 2008 (CPSIA) requires that 
any garment intended for use by children under age 12 must be decorated with 
Non-Phthalate ink and must have a permanent tracking label on each garment in 
the event of a recall. 
 

D2 Productions LLC uses ONLY Non-Phthalate ink for 
ALL of our imprinting.  
 
If your order contains shirts in sizes youth (10-12) or smaller, a tracking label is 
required to be placed on those garments. The format for this tracking label will be 
http://ps.ppa.org/12345 where the number 12345 will be the actual order number. 
 
The tracking label must be in a contrasting ink color to the garment so it is easily 
readable and easy to find. 
 
This tracking label can be added as part of your normal imprint, or if the customer 
does not want the tracking label to appear as part of the artwork, a second 
imprint location can be used for additional charge.  The second imprint area can 
be a more discreet area such as the bottom hem, the back yoke or inside the 
collar if the garment permits.  
 
If your order includes both Adult and Youth shirts the entire order will be printed 
with the tracking label unless requested otherwise.  
 
The CPSIA guidelines provide for very large fines for failure to comply with the 
act. We will protect both ourselves and you by placing the tracking number on all 
youth garments sized Youth (10-12) and smaller. 
 
If you are a garment manufacturer and have your own CPSIA tracking system, 
we will review using your tracking label format for your orders. If your tracking 
system is deemed compliant, the printing of the tracking label will be waived. 
 
For more information visit http://www.cpsc.gov/about/cpsia/sect103.html. 


